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RGNA ANNUAL MEETING

MARCH TBD

The 2023 RGNA Annual Meeting will be held in March at the Waldo Library. More
information will be posted to the Annual Meeting Event on the RGNA Facebook site
and on rockhillgardens.org as we get closer and details are finalized. During this
year’s annual meeting we are planning to host a panel of experts to share their
knowledge of our unique RGNA homes, and various ways to upkeep and perform
home improvements.

Elections
All board seats are up for election each year. If you are interested in joining the RGNA

board, please contact Evan Zarchan by email president@rockhillgardens.org, Facebook
messenger or at 816-255-3048

n

PRE-K SCHOOL FAIR - FEB 8th

Know your options.

Show Me KC Schools is hosting a Pre-K School Fair on Wednesday, February 8 2023
from 6-7:30pm at the Central Library.

Representatives from public, private, Head Start and Early Childhood programs will be
available to answer questions and provide enroliment information to families. For more
information please contact our Director of Programs and Events, Nina Ward at
nina@showmekcschools.org or showmekcschools.org/events/pre-k-school-fair.
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Sneak Peak at the new KCI Terminal

If you're interested in checking out the new airport before it officially opens in March, the City and
developer are hosting a Community Open House event on Saturday, February 18 from 9:00am -
7:00pm. Kansas Citians will have the option to explore the facility in person or take a virtual tour
online. To register for the Community Open House, visit https://www.buildkci.com/open-house/. A
virtual guided tour of the New Terminal is also set to air on February 18 at 10 a.m. via the BuildKCI
YouTube channel.

KC Municipal Election - April 4th
There will be a citywide election at the beginning of April. The last day to register to vote in this
election is March 8th. For information on how to register, check out kceb.org/voters/register.

Rockhill Gardens Holiday Decoration Contest
Thanks to everyone that decorated their yards and homes during the holiday season! It was great
to see the neighborhood look so festive. A special congratulations to the winners of our Second
Annual RGNA Holiday Decoration Contest:

e Dashing Doorway - 620 72nd Street

e Winter Wonderland - 609 72nd Street

e Toyland - 7428 Campbell Street

e Griswold - 421 71st Terrace

Upcoming Dates

February 8th - RGNA Board Meeting, 7pm Waldo Library
March TBD - RGNA Annual Meeting, Waldo Library

April 12th - RGNA Board Meeting, 7pm

April TBD - RGNA Spring Event

Board Members

email contacts @rockhillgardens.org
President Evan Zarchan president@
Communications Courtney Weigand/Brian Kaltenbach newsletter@
Crime Prevention Matt Shadid crimeprevention@
Events Stephanie Simms events@
Finance Kelsey Johnson finance@
Marketing Sam Leyden marketing@
Membership Rebecca Dennis/Andre Logan membership@
Property Management Sean Ackerson property@
Public Affairs & Development John Cigas publicaffairs@
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